

TOWN OF CORNWALL POLICE DEPARTMENT 183 MAIN STREET CORNWALL, NEW YORK. 12518 PH # (845) 534- 8100 FAX # (845) 534- 5958



TODD M. HAZARD CHIEF OF POLICE

December 7, 2012

Mr. Gordon Gisser First Alliance Protection Systems 40 Clinton Drive Washingtonville, NY 10992

Dear Mr. Gisser,

On November 30, 2012 the Town of Cornwall Police Department began an investigation and Officer Jon Harbison contacted you regarding data that potentially was captured by your security cameras operated by a local business. Your immediate attention to our request, combined with your very prompt delivery of the data was very much appreciated. The quality of the recording was equally helpful as it captured activity during the evening hours and was of a high quality resolution. In summary, your cooperation and level of assistance resulted in a closed case that is very much appreciated. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Todd M. Hazard Chief of Police